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Emily Reichelderfer
at 19:04:25 on 6/20/2017 UTC
Hi! I've emailed, and called and gotten no answers. I've booked two campsites
at the beachfront campground at Edisto for November. In the post about
reservations becoming available it says to double check the campground map
as some sites may have changed. But the reservation map looks to be
unchanged. There is no updated map that I can find. I'd really like to know if the
two spots I've booked are in the same places they used to be. We've booked
sites 63 and 9.

South Carolina State Parks
at 19:04:26 on 6/20/2017 UTC
Thanks for messaging us. We will get back to you as soon as possible. In the
meantime, make sure to visit our website at www.SouthCarolinaParks.com for
up-to-date information.

South Carolina State Parks
at 19:05:30 on 6/20/2017 UTC
I will see what I can find out. Is there a telephone number we can contact you
at?

Emily Reichelderfer
at 19:06:01 on 6/20/2017 UTC
yes! Thank you so much for getting back to me so quickly! It's 678-602-0963
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